March 10,2024 Rev. Amanda Aikman Kim Roberts, Worship Associate

Ringing of the Bell

Welcome & Announcements

Ringing of the Bell

Prelude Give a Little Bit VIDEO

Song by Supertramp Performed by Nikki and Joe

Call to Worship "The Common Room"

Written by Everett How

Opening Hymn #131 *Love Will Guide Us* VIDEO

Song by Sally Rogers and vocals by Benjamin Hanson

Chalice Lighting

Time for All Ages "The Mish Mash Heart"

From "Tapestry of Faith-Love Connects Us"

Candles of Sharing

Invitation to the Offering Today's offering will benefit

Community Outreach programs at UUFHC

Musical Interlude #402 From You I Receive VIDEO

Sung by Rev. Kristin Grassel Schmidt

Sermon "Whose Bright Idea Was This?"

Rev. Amanda Aikman

Benediction

Extinguishing the Chalice

Postlude There is More Love Somewhere

ve Somewhere VIDEO First Unitarian Brooklyn Choir

Tradition Spiritual

Please stay for coffee and potluck.

Right Relations Exploration Group meeting after the

potluck. All are welcome to join!

TODAY is the Newsletter Deadline newsletter@uufhc.net

Next Sunday March 17th - A Tale of Transformation: The Story of Esther - Jenn Blosser and Rev. Jaye Brooks

In this service for all ages, we share a tale of transformation: the story of Esther. This true story is the centerpiece of the Jewish celebration of Purim, which this year begins on March 22. In many ways Esther was a true superhero: a seemingly ordinary person who saved many lives and transformed her nation's relationship with religion. Today we're invited to consider how our own life stories intersect with this tale of transformation.

Thank you to our Sunday Support volunteers:

Board – Mark Davis

Greeter – Hazel Hopkins

Tech – Wolf, Ed Roberts, Glenn Brown, Rob Lieb

Summer Camp Registration NOW OPEN!

Get ready for another magical week of immersive, imaginative learning and community building this summer! https://forms.gle/oHpdKFpbu4gwP7hU7 Read more about

camp at UUFHC this year in the March Newsletter!

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Harford County welcomes all who long for a diverse and inclusive religious community. Together, we nurture individual spiritual journeys and commit to living the Principles of our Unitarian Universalist faith including justice, equity, compassion, and the creation of a more peaceful and sustainable world.

BOARD MEMBERS 2023-2024

MARK DAVIS, President Email: president@uufhc.net

KATHLEEN MADER, Vice President Email: vicepresident@uufhc.net KAY SAUCIER, Recording Secretary

Email: recording@uufhc.net

SHAWNA BRINKERHOFF, Treasurer

Email: treasurer@uufhc.net

MARTINA KUZENSKI, Corresponding Secretary

Email: corresponding@uufhc.net

SUSAN KNAUSE, DAN FELDMAN, BARBARA BOWMAN Members at Large Email: member at large@uufhc.net
BETH WOOD-ROIG, CINDY CURRY, BEVERLY PETERS
Nominating Committee Email: nominating@uufhc.net

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO LEARN MORE about Unitarian Universalism and this Fellowship, feel free to contact our

greeters after the service.

EXPLORING MEMBERSHIP CLASSES are generally held three times a year. Each class includes three sessions, which give participants an opportunity to learn more about UUFHC, our faith, and to meet our Minister. Child care can be provided with previous arrangements. For more information or to register, please contact membership@uufhc.net



ORDER OF SERVICE

Whose Bright Idea Was This?

The Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Harford County

Building Liberal Religious Community

Whatever your heritage, however your history, and whomever you love, you're welcome here.

2515 Churchville Road P.O. Box 535 Churchville, MD 21028 www.uufhc.net office@uufhc.net